
  

   

 

2019 Board of Directors 

Email: yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 

Deborah McManus - Chair   
Bob Stumpf - Vice Chair   
Michael Woodcock - Treasurer  
Ron Ball - Secretary 
John Statler  |   Brett DeGallery     
Fred Jenne | Steve Gress 

 

Board-O-Gram 2019-9 

Dear Members, Residents, and Children of Both: 

  

Good weather is upon us and our neighborhood is beginning to come alive with outdoor 

activity.  The Fawn Lake Country Club would like to take this opportunity to send a reminder 

regarding its policies prohibiting use of the golf course and cart paths for recreational activity 

other than golf.  Many of our residents may not be aware of the rules of usage and the reasoning 

behind them so we want to address this now. 

  

We ask that you review the following policies with your family, your guests, and especially your 

children and grandchildren: 

 

The golf course and cart path are to be used only by golfers, their golfing guests, and golf staff.  

• At no time is the golf course to be used for: 
o Walking and/or walking pets 
o Jogging 
o Vehicles/motorcycle riding 
o Bicycle riding 
o Skateboarding 
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o Scooters 
o Playing games on the grass areas (football, soccer, cart wheels, tag, etc) 

• Private golf carts that are not part of the trail fee program are prohibited at all times. 
• These rules apply all days of the week, at all times, and there are no exceptions.   

First and foremost, these rules are for the safety and well-being of our residents, children, and 
guests.  We are very concerned that an adult or child in the Community could be seriously hurt by 
a golf ball hit by a member or their guest. 
  
Second, as part of our effort to control the goose problem on the course, the Club engages the use 
of trained Border Collies which do their job off leash.  There have been incidences where pets on 
leashes being walked by their owners on the golf course have gone after the working Border 
Collies.  This keeps the dogs from performing the task we are paying them to undertake.  Pets on 
the golf course also interfere with our staff’s efforts to maintain the course. 
  
Third, while the course is generally closed to play on Mondays, this does not mean that the course 
is open for use by others.  Large equipment and staff are working on the course seven days a 
week. 
  
Please help us keep the Fawn Lake Country Club golf course safe and beautiful.  
  
We ask, where applicable, that you discuss these rules with your children and/or grandchildren. 
  
Thank You. 
Your Board 
yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 
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